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November 19, 1990

NIOSH

Division of Safety Research
CbhC

944 Chestnut Ridge Road
Morgantown, WV 26505-2888

ATIN: Dr. Alfred A. Amendola, Deputy Director

Dear Dr. Amendola:

Moldex/Metric is extremely interested in the proceedings that will take
place on January 9-11, 1991 on the Assessment of Performance Levels

for Industrial Respirators.

We therefore respectfully. request that a space be reserved for one
Moldex representative to attend this Technical Conference. We do not
wish to make a presentation, but certainly wish to monitor the pro-
ceedings.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

MOLDEX/METRIC, INC.
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